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Comments: As a landowner next to the proposed land exchange in the Crazy Mountains, | am in support of the
land exchange. It allows the private property to be managed by the property owners and the Forest Service to
manage theirs. As far as the proposed trail system, | am not in favor of it. The area is remote and scenic, adding
a trail adds a lot of people to the area. Let the area be enjoyed by the people the way it is.

Thanks, David Holman



